
-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: FHMIA: FACES support for Question1 (wastewater management) 

From: <info@fhmia.org> 

Date: Wed, April 30, 2014 9:56 pm 

To: "FHMIA Website" <info@fhmia.org> 

 

 
FHMIA Email Members, 
 
Regarding the FACES information we recently emailed:  we're sorry if there was any 
confusion.  We did not mean to imply that the FHMIA Board has endorsed the FACES 
position on this year's ballot question.  In fact, we have not had a Board meeting since 
the question was proposed and have not discussed the issue.  We just wanted to send 
out any information that comes in to us.  If we hear of anyone official or any group which 
plans to oppose this question, we would send that as well.   
  
The last information we have is the Enterprise article on 2/14/14 “How Residents Pay 
for Sewering A Question To Be Answered” which preceded the Water Quality 
Management Committee’s presentation to the Board of Selectman on 2/24/14.  You can 
watch that meeting on FCTV http://www.fctv.org/v3/vod/board-selectmen-february-24-
2014-part-1-2 and http://www.fctv.org/v3/vod/board-selectmen-february-24-2014-part-2-
2 
  
Paula Lichter 
Subcommittee for Email and Website 
Falmouth Heights-Maravista Improvement Association 
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